On October 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information:

Question:  From what Job?  Is this the first negative evaluation the employee

has received?

Question:  From What Job? 

Response: Ms. Maria Warren is employed as a Secretary I 

and assigned to the Department of NCLB/Federal Grants.  

Question:  Is this the first negative evaluation the employee has received? 

Response: Her annual evaluation for FY05 was unsatisfactory.  A thirty calendar

day assistance plan was instituted during FY05 that included the required intervention 

and assistance.  This was the first instance of an unsatisfactory annual evaluation.
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